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Thursday 26th May 2022

Message from the Headteacher

- Dear Parents and Carers

What a way to end a half term. We had the Eggstravaganza at the end of the Easter
Term, where we were able to welcome you all back into the school and now we have
had a wonderful day with parents, carers and members of the community, celebrating
the talents of our wonderful students. We will share photos with you next term. We
were even on Radio Oxford 11.10 this morning and you can listen to it on this link
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/live:bbc_radio oxford

We have also been collecting items for Ukraine and selling bracelets and tomato plants to raise money. We will
let you know how much we raise and thank you so much for your support with this.

Have a wonderful half term everybody. We will see you back on Monday 6th June as usual.
Best wishes

Lucy

Malakai Monzir

Platinum

Abdulla Class

Raphael

Mariana
Kian

Zoya Zohaib



https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/live:bbc_radio_oxford

Yellow Class

This term Yellow Class have been working very hard on their independence
and social skills. We've been learning how we can become more independent
as well as helpful to others through stories about Superheros. We enjoyed ‘10

Little Superheroes’ by Mikel Brownlow and ‘Supertato’ by Sue Hendra and Paul
Linnet. With mixed weather Yellow Class have enjoyed playing in the sunshine
when we can and are learning all about the social skills of play and working
together.

This week particularly, Yellow Class have been busy in the kitchen baking
scones and making cucumber sandwiches in preparation for the Platinum
Jubilee. We hope you all enjoyed celebrating and look forward to seeing you
again after the half-term break.

Platinum Class

This week has been very busy in our pathway. We started the week
with a birthday in class, Patty has been organising her party as a part
of her learning for a while now, and enjoyed a shopping trip to Tesco

to get last minute supplies. It's been Jubilee preparation galore, we
have been baking, making and practising our lines. | think we are all

quite tired, but are super excited to see our hard work pay off!




JUBILEE STORYTIME

at Blackbird Leys Library

SATURDAY 4 JUNE | 10:30 AM

Join us for a special storytime to celebrate
Her Majesty The Queen's Platinum Jubilee!

No need to book. Just drop-in.
@ 01865 770403 @' blackbirdleys.library@oxfordshire.gov.uk

R OXFORDSHIRE
COUNTY COUMCIL



